
 Good evening Glen of Pacific Residents, 

 The seal coat project that was scheduled to begin this week has been postponed due to the 
 weather and will be rescheduled in April/May 2022. 

 I do apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and the late notice of the project 
 being postponed. 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please do not hesitate to contact 
 me by phone at (831) 647-2442 or email me at  lcunningham@regencymg.com  .  You may also 
 contact Jeff Collins, Project Manager with Black Diamond at (510) 304-7425. 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


